甘

PENINSULA FAMILY MEDICAL CENTER

4700 POINT FOSDICK DRIVE, SUITE 220 GIG HARBOR, WASHINGTON 98335-1706 P (253) 851-5121 | F (253) 851-3059 JOAN E. HALLEY, D.O.
MARK F. CRADDOCK, M.D.
JENNIFER E. SMITH, M.D.
VINCENT M. LEVERETT, M.D.
ERIN E. DODGE, M.D.
CHRISTINE L. HARRIS, A.R.N.P.
MATHEA H. SCOTT, A.R.N.P.
TINA SIRIDAKIS, A.R.N.P.

DIANNE AVEY, A.R.N.P.
AIMEE REYES, A.R.N.P.
RHYS HAYDON, A.R.N.P.
KERRY R. SCARVIE, P.A.
MATHEW KUMMERFELDT, P.A.-C
SUZETTE IVERSON, P.A.-C
CHRISTIE HEANY, P.A.-C
TAYLOR MARTIN, P.A.-C

November 30, 2022

Dear Patient,

Peninsula Family Medical center would like to inform you that Dr. Samuel Shirk will be leaving Peninsula Family Medical Center for a job in Port Townsend. We wish him all the best. His last day at Peninsula Family Medical Center will be 12/30/2022. Peninsula Family Medical Center will continue to care for your needs. We would like to assist you in transitioning your medical care to one of our other providers. Please contact our office to make an appointment at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for trusting us with your medical care.

Sincerely,

Joan Halley DO, Jennifer Smith MD, Vincent Leverett MD, Erin Dodge ME